
5  Day DP workshop 
Vääksy, Finland, 5. – 10. August 2013 

 
 

We held 5- Day DP 
workshop on the 2nd week 
of August in Vääksy, 
Finland. Mr. Tim Miller 
from the European HQs 
came to act as the 
lecturer. He gave inspiring 
lectures to 9 attentive 
workshop participants. 
There were some who 
have been in the church 
for a long time and some 
who have come to know 
the church during the past 
year as well as a couple of 
2nd gen youngsters and 
young adults. 

All participants expressed happiness for attending the workshop.  One reflected that he could 
understand more about Divine Principle and God’s guidance in his life, so he was so grateful to be able 
to participate at the workshop. 

In addition, the location of the workshop at a lake front with beautiful scenery around and a truly great 
sunny weather provided a wonderful environment for everyone to feel peace and joy. We thank 
Heavenly Parent for everything. 

 

 

 

 


